United Nations Development Programme

DIP

Empowered lives.
Resllient nations.

Ref. 065/17/IGSD
22 March 2017

Dear Mr. Wongtharue,

Subject: Budget of Promoting Energy Efficiency in the Commercial Buildings in
Thailand (PEECB) during the Period of Extension

Reference is made to our letter no. 032/17/IGSD, informing you of the approval by the
UNDP-GEF Executive Coordinator on the extension of the above-mentioned project period for
17 months, to end on 30 April 2018.

Per the workplan presented by Department of Alternative Energy Development and
Efficiency (DEDE) at the last Project Board meeting on 7 February 2017, an additional USD
500,000 (approximately THB. 16,500,000 calculated using at the exchange rate THB 33/USD
1) will be used for activities implemented by DEDE under Outcome 1-Awareness
Enhancement and Outcome 3-Technologies Application, during the extended period. UNDP
Thailand will undertake standard monitoring activities for a GEF-funded project e.g. HACT
spot checks and GEF terminal evaluation. In consultation with the UNDP-GEF Regional
Technical Advisor, UNDP may propose some additional activities that will help the project to
effectively capture the project results. These M&E activities are outside the budget of USD
500,000 to be allocated to DEDE.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank DEDE for the collaboration throughout

the implementation of this project.

Yours sincerely,
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UN Resident Coordinator
UNDP Resident Representative
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